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4th September 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 Pupils 

Choir –Wednesday Lunchtime 

Choir for Year 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 starts next week Wednesday 11th September for the Autumn term, meeting every 

Wednesday during the lunchtime break. 

Children will learn traditional choir songs along with some more up to date popular music.  Once we have a ‘play 

list’ we will be able to sing at events. 

Places will be allocated on a first come first, if your child is interested please complete the slip below and return 

to the school office asap so we can allocate places.   

We will notify you by text if your child has been allocated a place.  Please remind your child if they commit to 

joining the choir they will be required to meet every week so there is consistency.  

Many thanks 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Mowbray 
Head Teacher 
 

 

Glazebury Choir – Autumn Term 

I confirm my child is interested in joining the school choir and will attend every Wednesday lunchtime if 

allocated a place. 

Child’s Name & Year Group: ____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………………..    Date: …………………………… 


